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Thank you for your continued prayers and support for the Hope for Ukraine project. Over the last weeks 
due to summer ministries taking place in many locations, we have been blessed to take the Gospel and 
distribute DYWW booklets. 

Children are inviting their friends to attend the 
programmes. Children showed great determination to 
attend the clubs yesterday despite the stormy 
weather. 

In one village, a little girl was told by her teacher to 
go home and not stay at the 5 Day Club. However the 
little girl said, “I want to hear what is being taught 
about God. Teacher, we can’t live without God!”  

In another town, a mother (not a believer) came up to 
the team to ask if the club would continue. She said 
she would like her daughter to continue to learn 
about God. 

Children visit their grandparents in the village during 
the summer – in this way they were able to hear the 
Gospel for a few days this week (even though they are 
city children). 

In a village where the club is held in someone’s yard, 
the host looked at the many children in her yard and 
said, “God sent you here to tell all these children 
about God”. 

A volunteer at the prayer time said, “I like it when 
there is a smaller group of children (12). It means you 
can know every child’s name and pray for them 
individually.” 
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Thousands of DYWW booklets have been distributed to individuals and into postal boxes over the past 
weeks. The elderly man in the photograph above read the whole booklet before walking home. May God 
work in many hearts! 

Children received the booklets gladly and we had the privilege of having 5 Day Clubs so that the teaching 
could be strengthened. We praise God for all those who put their trust in the Saviour and for volunteers 
who prayed and distributed gladly to those who need to hear the Gospel message. 

Please continue to pray for the homes that will receive the Gospel over the next weeks through DYWW 
distribution. 

Statistics:  
4,431,400 Do You Wonder Why booklets have been printed and many of them already distributed. 
135,000 backpacks, pens and Meet the King booklets have been purchased. They are at various stages. 
Over 122,000 backpacks have been filled and taken into Ukraine or given to Ukrainian children living in 
Europe. 125,316 Gospel bags have been prepared from Romania, Poland and Czech Republic. 




